
Dear ENERGY STAR® Partner or Interested Party: 

The April 15th deadline for comments on the Preliminary Draft 1 Eligibility Criteria for single 
voltage external ac-dc power supplies is fast approaching.  EPA would like to thank partners 
who have submitted their feedback.  For those partners who have not, there is still time to do so. 
(For your reference, copies of the letter and draft specification are attached.  Additional 
information is available at www.energystar.gov/powersupplies.) 

Please send all comments on the draft ENERGY STAR external power supply specification to 
Brooke Taylor, ICF Consulting, at btaylor@icfconsulting.com by April 15, 2004.  (If you require 
a few additional days to compile your comments, please notify us immediately.) 

Partner input is critical to the specification development process.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at Fanara.Andrew@epa.gov or (202) 343-9019. 

Thank you very much. 

Regards, 

Andrew Fanara 
__________________________________ 
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       Washington, DC 20005 

This email has been sent by ICF Consulting on behalf of ENERGY STAR. ICF Consulting 
provides consulting services in a broad range of areas including global environmental issues. 
ICF Consulting does not determine or interpret EPA policy. 


